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Conf i dent i a l 

Mi nutes of the Sub - Committee of the Commi ttee fDr the 
Organi sation of Courses for International Students appointed to consi~sr 
possibilit i es of co-operation 1Nith the College Of Nursing on the educi=­
~~-tional side, held on Thursday, 20th June 1929 at 4.30 p . m, 



,.. 

At a meeting of the Sub - Committee of the Committee for the 
Organisation of Courses for International Students appointed to 
cons i der possib ilities of co-operation v1 i th the College of Nursing 
on the educational side, held on Thursday , 20th June 1929 at 4 . 30 p . m. 

Present The Princ ipal in the Chair 
l'.Ii s s Bowes 
Profe ssor Edgell 
Miss Lloyd Still 
Mrs . :teid 
The Secretary . 

At the 3uggest i on of Miss Lloyd Still, Mi s s Bowes was asked to tell 
the Committee in what way in her opinion the various courses in the 
Department of Social Studies at Bedford Calle~e could be made greater 
use of among Sngli sh Nurses in 60-operation with the College of 
Nursing . She stated that she thought developments might be made 
in t~o directions: -

(a) In connection with a Health Visitors ' Diploma 

(b) In connection with a Hospital Administration Course. 

Gith regard to a Health Visitors ' Diploma she proposed that a one 
year ' s course might be opened to students from t_he College of Nursing , 
Bedford College providing practically all of the courses on the 
academic side and the CollP.ge of Nursing thosa on the professional 
side. 

·r1ith regard to a Hospital Administration Course ahe proposed that 
the same procedure scould be adopted but in the case of this course 
the College of Nursing would be responsible for providing a larger 
part of the instruction than in the case of the Health Visitors' 
Diploma . 

~iss Bowes pointed out , however , that she felt that little could be 
done in encouraging English Nurses to take either of these courses 
without the help of scholarships as th9y already had to face so long 
a training thsy could ill afford to spend money on an additional six 
months ' course; that if they shoul d take the long course they woµld 
not be satisfied unless they ~ot at the end o.f it a diploma and the 
best 1.:.t pr::;sent offered was the ~xternal Diploma in Nursinp- offer0d 
by the University . 
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She went on to s ay th~t she thought the only way tc r ai se the 
st a ndard of such a diploma was by encouraeing really vood students 
to take such a course and she u sked wh e t her Bedford College in co­
opera tion with the Colle~e of Nursing could not do anything to get 
the Univer s ity to institute a n internal diploma in 1Jursing. 

In re p ly the Chairman stated tha t she thought it not impos s ible that 
something on these lines might be arra n g ed in the future. 

Discussion took pl&ce as to the best method of obtain ing a suitable 
syllabus for such a diploma and v a rious suggestions were made . 
It was f in~lly agreed that the best way to start ope r ations would be 
to fo r m a joint Committee be tween Bedford Colleg8 and the College of 
Nurs ing to consider what courses could be a_rranged for •::np:lish Nurses 
by the co-operation of these t wo institutions. 

:RESOLVED tha t a co: .. rnittee be appointed to c ons idf1r wha t 
courses could be a rranged by Bedford College in 
co-ope r at ion with the College of Nur s ing fo~ 
.E£ngl i sh Hurse s . 

that the Committee be constituted as follows:-

The tr incipa l of Bedford College ex officio 
4 members appointed by Bedford College 
4 members appointed by the Coll ege of Nurs i nf . 
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